
 
 

 

King Edwin Primary School 
 
Head Teacher Mr Callaghan-Wetton 
Fourth Avenue, Edwinstowe, Notts, NG21 9NS 
Tel: (01623) 822111 Fax: (01623) 825707 
E Mail: office@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 
Website: www.kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 

Friday 25th April 2025 

Dear King Edwin Primary School Families, 
 

This weekend, runners will be stomping through the streets of London in the TCS London Marathon.  Believe it or 
not, I’ve actually completed the race many times myself … and it’s a fantastic experience.  We would like to give a 
huge shout out to all KingEdwinner runners participating in the event and wish them all the very best for Sunday. 
 

As the marathon is this weekend, we are delighted to announce that King Edwin Primary School will be taking part 
in the TCS Mini London Marathon all of next week during PE sessions with Mr Kirkwood.  This is a brilliant  event 
where children will have the opportunity to run, jog or walk 2 miles (or more) around the KEPS Daily Mile Track. This 
event is part of the official TCS Mini London Marathon, where young athletes from across the country come 
together to celebrate fitness, teamwork and raise money for great causes.  We may even get a trophy too! 
 

To ensure your child is comfortable during the event, please ensure they have the following: PE Kit (clothing / 
trainers) , water bottle & a sun hat.  In preparation for the event, children have been practising at school to help to 
build confidence in their abilities. They are all very fit and already get their steps in weekly so we are very confident 
that they will all complete the run and enjoy themselves at the same time! 
 

In addition, we are inviting all children to raise a little sponsorship money too.  We don’t expect children to raise a 
great deal of money… and whether it be £1 or £20 , all monies raised will be directly spent on further developing 
sports facilities at our school for all children across KEPS.  
 

A sponsorship form has also been attached to this letter so that your child/ children will be able to record any money 
they receive from close family and friends. Every contribution, big or small, is greatly appreciated. Please ensure all 
money raised is in school by Friday 9th May for our school councillors to count and announce our grand total.   
 

Most parents will be at work throughout the week but if you have a minute to pop in and get your steps in… the 
table below explains the times that your children will be running their mini marathon.  All parents are welcome. 
Please sign in at the main entrance.  
  

9:15-10:15 10:45- 11.45 1:45-2:30 2:30-3:15 

Monday Little Cubs AM & Foxes Badgers 3JS 3OH 

Tuesday 6SH  6JW  4CH 4RT 

Wednesday 1SG/KM  1AW/LL 1:15-2:15    2RC 2:15-3:15   2OC 

Thursday 5CO 5MH 
  

Friday 
  

Little Cubs PM  1:30-2:15 
 

 

Throughout the week, we will be keeping our parents updated through our social media pages. If you have not 
followed us yet, please do.  
 

Thanks again for supporting us as usual.  We very much hope that our KingEdwinners enjoy their mini marathon and 
feel part of the TCS Mini London Marathon event.  
 

Kind regards,  
 
Andy Callaghan-Wetton  - Headteacher 
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Name ……………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Class……………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 

Sponsors Name Amount pledged per mile  Amount Given  

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
Total amount pledged………………………………………………………… 
 
Total amount collected ……………………………………………………… 
 

 

 


